
Wastewater backup protection 
for South Park

We share your concern about sewer backups!

If you have had a sewer backup in your house and do 
not have a protective device, please let us know. 

To learn more, visit: kingcounty.gov/wtdsouthpark. 

Sometimes unexpected things happen. If you are experiencing a flood or sewer backup, please call the SPU 24/7 Operations Response Center at 
(206) 386-1800. SPU will coordinate with King County WTD on wastewater issues. For emergencies, always call 9-1-1.

King County Wastewater Treatment Division is looking ahead, thinking about climate change, and working on 
short-term and long term solutions to reduce the risk of wastewater backups in South Park. 

- Homes that have reported sewer backups in the past now 
have protective equipment installed. 

- We’ve made changes to our system to reduce the risk of 
backups. 

- We’re looking at how to adapt our system to protect 
South Park from future sewer backups as high tides 
and storms get bigger. 

- We are staying coordinated with Seattle Public Utilities 
(SPU) as we plan.

- We are listening and would like to join community 
meetings and events to hear your hopes and concerns.

Here’s what we’ve done so far: Here’s what we’re doing:



We’ve worked to prevent 
sewer backups. Now we’re 
looking into the future!

Para obtener los materiales traducidos, visite: 
kingcounty.gov/wtdsouthpark. 

Questions about King County’s work in South Park? 
Contact: Caryn Sengupta 
       206-477-2514 
       caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov

Alternative formats available
Call 206-477-5371 or 711 (TTY)
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